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From arrival through departure, we 
make your stay stress-free.  Restaurants 
offer a variety of memorable cuisines, 
along with ingredients for a casual 
cooking evening. Continuous onsite 
transportation carries you and your party 
to nearby beaches and destinations 
throughout the resort. Meetings and 
other special events are staged in an 
atmosphere that is completely 
captivating to all who attend. And when 

all you desire is a relaxing interlude, the new Indaba Spa blends a natural setting with essential pleasures. 
Simply put, at the beautifully renovated and enhanced Innisbrook, we are dedicated to making certain your 
experience is always simple and satisfying. Whether you are here for a golf outing, a family vacation or a 
corporate event, we will show you why simplicity is the ultimate luxury. 
��
�
The meeting at the Grand Wailea Resort in Maui, Hawaii was fantastic. The weather was perfect and the camaraderie was 
great as we shared dental ideas with each other throughout the week. Carol and I continue to attend USDTA meetings 
because we enjoy our experiences with the members of this group.  The speakers talked about a wide range of topics –
surgical and restorative procedures, laboratory materials and techniques, advantages of CT scan technology, and practice 
management. Presentations were well received as the members became engaged with the speakers and asked numerous 
questions.  I am positive that the USDTA will return to Hawaii in the future because the venue is outstanding. 
 
Our next USDTA meeting will be held at the Innisbrook Resort in Clearwater, Florida on April 10-16, 2011. The 
Clearwater (Tampa) area will provide our members with many different opportunities to have fun. Be sure to take 
advantage of the early registration discount. The speakers for the upcoming meeting are excellent. Lecture topics will be 
on treatment for sleep apnea, a new periodontal procedure called periodontally accelerated osteogenic orthodontics 
(PAOO), and simplified occlusal techniques. 
 
I look forward to seeing all of you in Florida. If you have any questions concerning the upcoming meeting, please contact 
me or Cori Lee (our Executive Director) at www.dentaltennis.org. 
 
See you soon, 
 
Dr. Bob Kaspers 
President, USDTA 
rkaspers@comcast.net 
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Welcome new members!  It was wonderful to have six 
new members come join us in Maui. Keep spreading the 
word! 

 
Chad Kimbrough 
traveled from Japan’s 
Naval base to be with 
us!  His wife, Claudia 
and beautiful daughter, 
Bella. 
 

 
Stanley and Margo 
Sargent from 
Spokane, WA 
 
 
 

 
Joseph Nelson and 
Bradford Pinkos 
from Dorchester, 
MA 
 
 
 

 
 
Darrin and 
Laurie Hirt 
from Beverly 
Hills, CA 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Harry Rasmussen from 
Santa Cruz, CA 

 
 
 
 
 

What’s Happening with You? 
 

Congratulataions to Van Stosich, from Idaho, for 
climbing to the summit of the Grand Tetons! Summited 
August 12, 2010 at 9:30am. 
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Jim and Margie Bashaw, from Ohio, went to Peru, 
Ecuador and Galapagos earlier this year.  Both the 
Greece/Turkey trip and South American trips were done 
with a group called OAT (Overseas Adventure Travel).  
Generally an older adult group ages 55 - 80. You can 
look it up on their web site.  Jim goes to Honduras with a 
group called MEDICO.  It will be his fifth time.  Last 
year he went to Oaxaca, Mexico with Dr. Gale 
Cheatwood – with the Christian Dental Society. Check 
out MEDICO at their site http://www.medico.org. 
 

�� �
 

Terry Wenger outside his new office in Ohio.  He is 
fortunate enough to be able to practice with his sons. 
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Let us know what you have been doing!  Send photos 
and short paragraph to: dentaltennis@gmail.com. 
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The Grand Wailea – Lecture Summary 
 
 

Dr. Daniel Mayeda presented us 
with an interesting lecture on 
Monday focusing on everyday 
solutions to the problems we all 
face frequently. Many interesting 
techniques were illustrated that 
provided valuable services to 

emergency patients that we all see daily.  Down to earth 
procedures that are rarely lectured on was a refreshing change 
from the usual slide show of ideal cases that don’t seem to 
walk into our offices often enough. (J. Wallace) 
 
On Tuesday, Nov. 9th, Mory 
Hokama spoke to USDTA 
members on communication 
between dentists and their 
laboratories.  Mory runs a lab in 
Southern California and is a 
graduate of Casa Loma Institute of Technology.  His lecture 
was predominantly about fixed prosthodontics. Mory 
emphasized that dentists must inform their labs in their 
prescriptions what they want with regards to anatomical form, 
occlusion, embrasures contacts, etc. Impression procedures, 
temporary fabrications, articulation, shade selection and 
seating appointments were all touched upon. The benefits and 
pitfalls of outsourcing lab work to China was also discussed in 
a very informative and practical lecture. (R. Fox) 
 

Robert Kaspers, DDS, MS of 
Northbrook, IL presented an 
overview of the benefits of using 
cone beam technology in 
orthodontics and TMD therapy.  
This technology provider 
detailed 3D images of patients’ 

entire jaw and skull structures.  It improves diagnostic 
accuracy and treatment outcomes.  A representative from 
Imaging Sciences also attended to answer questions.  
(D. Christensen) 
 
A wonderful presentation was 
given by prosthodontist, Dr. 
Peter Fay of Maui.  He 
enthusiastically discussed office 
management, patient selection, 
patient management, relation-
ship development, and many 
other tips for practice development and patient acceptance of 
comprehensive dentistry. (C. Mukai) 

Send in your dues! 
 

Please remember to send in your membership dues 
for 2011.  A late fee is incurred after March 15th.  

 
Pay online www.dentaltennis.org 
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Thank you to the following corporate sponsors for 
helping make our fall meeting a huge success! 
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Meeting Summary 
 

The Grand Wailea was a great location for the 43rd 
Annual Fall Meeting.  The highlights were the 
swimming pools, rubber duck race, and lu’au. 
 

The swimming pools were 
each connected with water 
slides that lead to a lazy 
river.  A Tarzan rope 
swing was a big hit with 
the kids and adults! 
 
At the Welcome Dinner 
everyone was given a 
dental rubber duck and at 
the rapid water slide there 
was a rubber duck race!  
Congratulations to the 

winners! 
 
1st Place: Joyce Gillespie - 
$200.00 gift certificate to the 
Grand Wailea 
2nd Place: Harry Rasmussen 
– USDTA towel 
3rd Place: Mike Belby – Gift 
certificate to the Grand Wailea 
Tennis Pro Shop 
4th Place: Leslie Christensen 
– Travel pack from Maui 
Amenities 

 
The Grand Wailea Lu’au 
had wonderful food and a 
beautiful show.  A definite 
‘must see’ for anyone 
visiting the islands!�
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A special thanks to Mani 
Morshed who filled in 
for ladies doubles.  He 
came out in style and 
played left handed! 
 
 
 

Thoughts go out to Hanna Hoesli and her family�
 
Hanna Hoesli has been a member of the USDTA for 
over 20 years, has served as a Board member and 
President of the organization.  She was diagnosed with 
CNS lymphoma  in September.  She has been 
undergoing chemo treatments.  After going through 4 
treatments of chemotherapy, the doctors are pleased to 
say that 85% of the tumors have disappeared.  Her sister, 
Karin, who is Hanna’s front office and also a member, 
has been helping her and maintaining her office.  Our 
thoughts and prayers go out to Hanna and her family 
during this battle.  Please send emails to: 
drhanna@flash.net.  She loves jokes!  Or send cards to: 
7080 Hollywood Blvd. #808  Hollywood, CA 90028. 
 

 
Calling all dentists who love tennis!!! 

 
The USDTA vs. AMTA Davis Cup event is coming! 

 
We will be joining together for a morning of continuing 
education and a full day of tennis!  Come out and join us 
in a tournament against the doctors!  Let’s show them 
that the dentists can kick some arse!  Meeting will be 
held at the Shadow Mountain Resort in Palm Desert 
November 6-12, 2011.  Mark your calendars! 
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Preparations for the USDTA 45th Anniversary are in the 
works.  We will be honoring all Past Presidents of the 
USDTA at the fall meeting in 2012.  More information 
as to the location of the meeting will be determined 
soon. 

�� �
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The recent meeting at the Grand Wailea Resort in Maui was a 
resounding success. We had 6 new members attend!!  The 
topics of the lectures were great and as always getting together 
with old ‘friends” was great.  Finally the activities, in addition 
to the great tennis, at the resort kept me busy all the time.  Of 
course having my entire family with was the main reason I 
was occupied. This is what the USDTA is all about.  Where 
else can you get 16 hours of CE, play tennis at world class 
resorts and get together with old friends for a good time? 
 
As this is my fare well address, I would like to thank everyone 
for their support that they have given my throughout my 
tenure as president in 2010.  Finally, I would like to 
congratulate Bob Kaspers on being our next upcoming 
president for the year 2011. 
 
Warm Regards, 
John Fong, D.D.S. 
Immediate Past President 
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Fall Meeting November 2010 – Wailea Tennis Center 
Maui, Hawai’i 
 
Tennis Results in a round robin format: 
 
 
MEN'S SINGLES 
1st place- John Cross 
2nd place- Darrin Hirt 
 
WOMEN'S SINGLES 
1st place- Sarah Cross 
2nd place tie- Jennifer Fong, Robin Dierenfield 
 
MEN'S A DOUBLES 
1st place- John Cross 
2nd place tie- John Fong, Dennis Dierenfield 
 
MEN'S B DOUBLES 
1st place- Dave Christensen 
2nd place Jeff Wallace  
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Questions? 

Contact Cori Lee, Executive Director 
dentaltennis@gmail.com or call 

800-445-2524 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
WOMEN'S A DOUBLES 
1st place- Sarah Cross 
2nd place- Eva Dahl 
 
WOMEN'S B DOUBLES 
1st place- Sally Mukai 
2nd place- Helen Biggs 
 
MIXED A DOUBLES 
1st place- Jason Fong, Jane Bentz 
2nd place tie- Harry Rasmussen and Jennifer Fong, 
Dennis and Robin Dierenfield 
 
MIXED B DOUBLES 
1st place- Mike and Kathy Belby 
2nd place- Chuck and Sue Hunter�
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Speakers for Innisbrook Resort 
April 10-16, 2011 

 
Rick Mondick - “The Dentist’s Role in Treating Snoring and Obstructive Sleep Apnea” 

 
Mr. Mondick has been with Distar, a corporation in the United States, since February 1997. 
Originally employed as Marketing Director, Mr. Mondick immediately started working to make 
TheraSnore® the leader in the field on treating snoring and Obstructive Sleep Apnea (OSA). 
During the remainder of 1997 and through October of 1998 Mr. Mondick continued to increase 
Distar’s market share in the United States. Mr. Mondick expanded Distar’s market presence 
through print media, tradeshows, lectures and the growing web market. 

    

Russell Cecala, DDS - "A Look at Combined Orthodontic and Periodontic Treatment 
Considerations" 

Private practice limited to periodontics and dental implant care 1997 to present.  Specialty 
training and M.S. degree in Periodontology at the University of Iowa College of Dentistry 1994 
- 1997.  Chief Resident in Periodontics from 1996 to 1997.  General Dentist in the United 
States Army Dental Corps from 1991 to 1994 stationed in Vicenza, Italy. One year General 
Practice Residency/Advanced Education in General Dentistry in the United States Army at 
Reynolds Army Hospital, Fort Sill, Oklahoma 1990 - 1991.  Veteran of Operation Desert 

Shield/Storm 1991-1992.  Attended the University of Illinois College of Dentistry 1986 - 1990.   Obtained D.D.S. degree 
1990. Commissioned SECOND LIEUTENANT U.S. Army, Field Artillery 1985.  Attended Loyola University at Chicago 
from 1983 to 1986 and earned a B.S. degree.  Triton Jr. College, Certificate Surgical Technology 1980-82. 

 

George Warga, DDS – “Occlusion Simplified for Everyday Dentistry” 

1985 University of Illinois College of Dentistry graduate 
Honored as a Pankey Scholar in 2002, member of the American Academy of Fixed 
Prosthodontics, Academy of Pankey Scholars, American Equilibration Society, Academy of 
General Dentistry, ADA, Chicago Dental Society, and Illinois State Dental Society.  Having 
been a dentist for over 20 years, Dr. Warga has a private practice in Chicago’s North Shore 
suburb of Winnetka, IL with an emphasis on prosthetics, implants, aesthetics and occlusal 
function.  Dr. Warga is a national provider of continuing education programs that allow course 
credit hours for dentists so that they may maintain their licenses. He is an AGD/PACE 

accredited speaker, and founder of Lifetime Functional and Aesthetic Restorations.   
 
 

A round table discussion will be held on Wednesday, April 13, 2011.  Please contact Cori Lee if 
you are interested in presenting a case to the group. 
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The Officers 
 
Robert Kaspers, DDS �  President 
Northbrook, IL 
 
John Cross, DDS �  Vice President 
Irvine, CA 
 
Richard Fox, DDS�  Secretary/Treasurer 
Caledonia, Ontario 
Canada 
 
 
 
The Executive Director 
 
Cori Lee, RDH  
San Jose, CA 
 
 
 
The Board of Directors 
 
Mike Belby, DDS 
Belvidere, NJ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Members: Back row: Jeff Wallace, Vernon 
Dommu, Andy Biggs, Noushin Morshed, Craig Mukai, 
Mike Belby; Front row: John Fong, John Cross, Bob 
Kaspers, Rick Fox 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Andy Biggs, DMD  
Spokane, WA 
 
Vernon Dommu, DMD 
Trumbull, CT 
 
John Fong, DDS 
Immediate Past President 
San Francisco, CA 
 
Kent Kalb, DMD      
Flemingsburg, KY     
  
Noushin Morshed, DMD 
Santa Monica, CA 
 
Craig Mukai, DDS 
San Francisco, CA     
  
Mark Sweeney, DDS 
Austin, TX 
 
Jeff Wallace, DDS 
Townshend, VT 

 
 
�

Past Presidents: Mani Morshed, Jeff Wallace, Dennis 
Dierenfield, Carlos Meulener 
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